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15 February 2019

Dear Friends

| am writing on behalf of Southern Area Hospice Services to thank you for your
donation of £625.00,raised through your schools fundraising efforts on our behalf.
We are constantly amazed by the help we receive from our loyal and generous
supporters.

This year we must raise £2.6 million to continue with our work and we greatly
appreciate all that you do to support us and our mission to help local people who
need us.

On behalf of those patients and their families who will benefit from hospice care
because of your support, i would like to say thank you. We can oniy care because
people like you do, it really is that simple.

Senrding you our sincers thanks and very best wishes

Majella Gollogly

Fundraising Manager

Please note we do not swar or sell detaile with any third narties. You can contact us

on (028) 3025 1333 at any time to discuss which communications you would like to

receive from us or to be removed from our mailing list. For more information please
see our privacy notice on our website
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